
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Mar. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

You probably know by now our February Stated Meeting was canceled due to the 
weather.  We have a called meeting for February 16th, because I felt there were so many 
issues needing attention that couldn’t wait until March.

Speaking of the weather, I hope everyone stayed safe and warm during the cold spell we 
had the first part of February.  

Hopefully, in March we will be ready to proceed with degree work for our new 
candidate.

On February 24, 2011, Bob Hollenberg celebrated his 50th anniversary in masonry.  I 
would like to congratulate him at this time.

At the request of the Coliseum, Highland Lodge has been working a few fundraisers, 
which will be helping our Lodge.

Hope everyone has a great month.

Fraternally yours,
Steve Tegtmeyer WM


